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Dear Parents 
 
Launceston College have invited Class 1 to a day of English, led by the staff there and giving children 
an insight into life in a secondary school. 
 
The day will run on Wednesday, 21st June from 9.30 am to 2.00 pm.  There will be an introductory 
session, followed by a series of workshops. 
 
The cost of the trip is £10.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach.  Your child will need a packed 
lunch, drink and a coat.  Please pay by Tuesday, 20th June via www.schoolmoney.co.uk. This will 
also provide a consent for your child to attend.   If we are in receipt of Pupil Premium for your child 
there is no charge, however consent must still be provided via www.schoolmoney.co.uk. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs C Humber 
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